[image: image1.png]Oink Inc.
The New Generation

Hooked On Youth

Fishing Tournament






Dear Potential Sponsors:
Oink, Inc., the New Generation is a non-profit organization dedicated to promoting Texas youth in agriculture. Our funds are used to purchase projects at various livestock expositions auctions at the local, county and state level, including but not limited to Bexar, Guadalupe, Kendall, Wilson, Medina, Atascosa counties, Walter Gerlach, La Vernia, S.A.L.E. and more.

On Friday, July 26th and Saturday, July 27th, 2024, we will hold our annual fundraiser for the 25th year in a row. The Hooked on Youth Fishing Tournament will be at the Paws & Taws Convention Center in Fulton, Texas. Fishing teams will compete for cash prizes and awards that will be handed out on Saturday. We hope you consider being a sponsor or donating for our raffle, live or silent auctions, that are held during the tournament. The fishing tournament along with the raffles and auctions are our only fundraising event. We know there are many demands on your kindness, but we hope you will consider our request.

The success of our event is entirely dependent upon sponsorships. In addition to being greatly appreciated, all donations are tax deductible. The sponsorship levels are attached. We feel that we can meet your expectations as an Oink Inc., The New Generation Sponsor in a variety of ways; therefore, all packages and opportunities can be discussed and adapted to meet your needs. We hope we can count on your support for such a worthwhile cause and look forward to your participation.

(We are 501(c) 3 non-profit organization -Tax ID# 46-5292539)
If you are unable to find a package or level that meets your needs and would prefer to make a monetary contribution, please complete the attached form and return to:

Oink Inc., The New Generation

C/o Jennifer Burkholder

PO Box 946, Helotes, TX 78023

If you have any questions or would like more information, please contact Jennifer Burkholder at 
(210) 218-1406. Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Jennifer Burkholder
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